
Parish survey Autumn 2011 
 
Recommendations from the sub committee 
 
 

1. Put money aside for traffic calming measures – budget for this. 
2. Investigate the cost of minimum traffic calming measures/borrow equipment. 
3. Discuss with the school the appropriateness of parking outside the school/near the 

bend. 
4. Consult the young people on how to engage with them in a way that gives them a 

voice in the community. 
5. Consider extended use of the community centre for youth activities and village groups 
6. Parish council needs to be more accessible to the community e.g. holding surgeries 
7. Parish council needs to communicate better with the parish 
8. Provide feedback to all who completed the survey, on the website, in the newsletter 

etc 
9. We will commit to continue to looking at each planning application on its merits 
10. The Parish council to commit to looking further into how it can address housing 

concerns and support any possible development of affordable housing, particularly for 
young people. 

 

 


